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Submission: I am writing today to voice my concerns to the outrageous proposed huge increase to our rates , it will be a huge
burden to afford this increase which is not justified especially now with the higher cost of living and low wage growth ,
keeping the rate rise at the peg rate that is closer to CPI would be more acceptable and prevent hardship to many ,regards John
Zerafa





